
375 N. Wiget Lane, 
Walnut Creek, CA 94598 
Suite 250

Bill Gibson
Director, Regulatory Compliance 
and Support 
Gas Operations

925-974-4210 
Fax: 925-974-4102 
Internet: WLG3@pge.com

January 6, 2012

Ms. Michelle Cooke, Director 
Consumer Protection and Safety Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave., Room 2005 
San Francisco, CA 94102-3298

California Public Utilities Commission 
Additional Information for Self-Identified Notice 
Contra Costa County, California - December 21, 2011

Re:

Dear Ms. Cooke:

As indicated in our update Self- Identification and Correction notice submitted to you on 
December 30, 2011, this letter serves to provide additional information regarding the missed leak 
surveys in PG&E’s Diablo Division. The attached spreadsheet updates the pipeline mileages, 
number of services that were not leak surveyed within the 5-year timeframe and provides the 
information by plat map and by city The spreadsheet also updates the number of leaks from 22 to 
23 found during the leak surveys conducted the week of December 26, 2011. As of this date 
PG&E has repaired 22 of the 23 leaks identified, and is in the process of repairing the last leak.

PG&E met with Sunil Shori and Aimee Cauguiran of your staff on Wednesday January 4, 2012 at 
the Diablo Division headquarters. We reviewed the issue, provided an earlier version of the 
spreadsheet and other mapping-related information. We are continuing to work with Mr. Shori 
and Ms. Cauguiran to complete their data requests as well as system-wide analysis of the leak 
survey schedules and ultimate completion of the corrective actions.

Please contact Redacted_____ at Redacted
you may have regarding this notification.

or Redacted for any additional questions

Sincerely,

/S/

Bill Gibson

Attachment

SB GT&S 0825291
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